
MELBOURNE-TILLMAN WATER CONTROL DISTRICT


Public Hearing





THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE MELBOURNE-TILLMAN WATER CONTROL DISTRICT HAVE TENTATIVELY ADOPTED A BUDGET FOR THE FISCAL YEAR 2021/2022.





THE PROPOSED BUDGET RECOMMENDS THE USER FEE RATES AS FOLLOWS:





CATEGORY:   RESIDENTIAL	 $24.74  per acre or portion thereof


	           AGRICULTURAL	 $  8.50  per acre or portion thereof


	           COMMERCIAL	 $47.93  per acre or portion thereof





THESE FEES ARE LEVIED IN ACCORDANCE WITH FLORIDA LAWS CHAPTER 01-336, AS AMENDED BY CHAPTER 03-334.





A PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PROPOSED USER FEES RATES WILL BE HELD BY THE BREVARD COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS, ON TUESDAY, AUGUST 10, 2021 AT 5:30 PM, IN THE TED WHITLOCK COMMUNITY CENTER, FRED POPPE REGIONAL PARK, 1951 MALABAR ROAD NW, PALM BAY, FLORIDA   32907.





PURSUANT TO SECTION 286.0105, FLORIDA STATUTES, THE DISTRICT HEREBY ADVISES THE PUBLIC THAT:  If a person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board members with respect to any matter considered at this meeting, they will need a record of the proceedings and that for such purpose, affected persons may need to insure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based.  This notice does not constitute consent by the District for the introduction or admission into evidence of otherwise inadmissible or irrelevant evidence, nor does it authorize challenges or appeals not otherwise allowed by law.





In accordance with the American with Disabilities Act and 286.26 Florida Statutes, persons with disabilities needing special accommodations to participate in this proceeding should contact the office of the Melbourne-Tillman Water Control District no later than 48 hours prior to the proceedings at 321/723-7233 for assistance.











